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October…Thank you to everyone that has sent us your child’s starting points feedback! Key people have 

been getting to know your children, their interests and needs. We would really love to make a display of 

photographs of your child with their immediate family members! Please could you send a photo of you all to 

us. It would also be great if you could take a picture of your front door!  

October half term… Please note we break up on October 25th at 3.15. We then have inset days on 4th 

and 5th of November and return to business as usual on Wednesday 6th November.  Please take a look at 

these two links about keeping children safe at Halloween and Firework night. There is also a link to the Oral 

Health Newsletter, to support you with all the sweeties! Hopefully you will all have lots of fun!! 

Firework safety tips: 

https://capt.org.uk/fireman-sam-safety-tips/ 

Halloween Safety tips: 

https://capt.org.uk/halloween/ 

Oral Health Newsletter: 

https://oralhealthnewsletter-cds.my.canva.site/childrens-newsletter-october 

I have also been asked to share these with you! 

 

       

Oxford High Open morning: 

https://oxfordhighschoolgdst.applicaa.com/events/51 

Our Stay and Play is a great opportunity for new parents to meet and chat to the Reception year group 

team, meet other families and for children who are new to ‘school life’ to have a good play with our current 

reception children and see what it’s like.- Oxford High reception class. 

https://capt.org.uk/fireman-sam-safety-tips/
https://capt.org.uk/halloween/
https://oralhealthnewsletter-cds.my.canva.site/childrens-newsletter-october
https://oxfordhighschoolgdst.applicaa.com/events/51
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           eing outside 
making friends  exploring and getting

familiar with routines and
environments.

          
Inside there has been a
lot of large- scale mark

making and being
creative.  laydough is a

favourite and great
opportunity to extend

language  be creative as
well as build the

muscles ready for early
writing and using tools 

all whilst getting to know
each other!
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I won’t share all of these photos every month but whilst we have been getting to know your children  and 
reconnecting with children we already know we have also been doing all of this!! 

We are currently screening childrens language development and starting small key groups. I know often it is 
difficult to find out from children what they have been doing all day so this could give you some pointers! 

 lease let me know if you would like to discuss anything!  

Thanks  Ruth. 

           laying with
others  re uires collaboration 

idea sharing  turn taking 
negotiating. Sometimes children
are still playing alongside others

but that s ok too!

          
Stories in small and large
groups  a rest with a new

friend or time to reconnect
with existing friends!


